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As a parent of four children myself, I am very aware the choice as to which school you 

choose to enrol your child is one of the most important decisions you face. I am enormously 

proud of our community here at Our Lady Star of the Sea where we seek to nurture: 

The mind: via focusing on innovative technology and dedicated teaching methods, achieving 

fantastic recognition and continually outstanding results. 

The body: focusing on healthy lifestyle, a myriad of sports activities and encouraging care 

and respect for each other in the playground and classroom. 

The spirit: nurturing every child with compassion, respect and modelling the core values 

found in our faith. 

The video link doesn’t come close to replacing the 

personal tour you would have received on the night, 

however, please click here to get a small snapshot of our 

school in action. 

There are two ways we can progress your enquiry or 

enrolment, and these are outlined below:   

Please consider the choice that works best for you: 

1. If you are at an enquiry level only and not yet sure about whether you wish to apply, I can 

meet you on a school day at a time that is mutually convenient. At that appointment, senior 

students will provide a tour before we speak further, and I will be only too happy to answer 

your questions. Please contact us on the above email or phone if that is the case. 

2. If you are keen to progress directly towards an enrolment application, please feel free. In 

applying directly, you will already meet me personally as part of that process. Applications 

are available in hard copy by contacting the school office, or by clicking here. Please return 

the completed applications, including Parish Priest reference during April. 

Thank you for your understanding in these unusual times. Please don’t hesitate to contact me 

at school if you have any questions. 

Kind Regards - Robert Peers (Principal) 

 

https://www.olssdbb.catholic.edu.au/our-school/school-tour-video/
https://www.olssdbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/clicking-here.pdf

